
-----Original Message----- 
From: Charles & Nancy Johnson [mailto:cnked@comcast.net]  
Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 3:54 PM 
To: Reiley Beth 
Cc: Sen Courtney 
Subject: SB-716 
 
There seems to be no end to SB-716 which appears to have more lives than the proverbial cat.   
 
Please do NOT give more legitimacy to this bill by holding a Working Session on April 15 or any other 
day.   
 
Please listen to the people of the area who have expressed near unanimous opposition to this bill which 
is no more than a disguised attempt to do away with the Urban Growth Boundary on behalf of a special 
interest party.  This group has been using every means to get this bill passed so they can profit from a 
change in land use designations.  If passed, this bill would negate years of work and the current land use 
regulations. 
 
Please honor the existing land use laws.   
 
Do not hold a work session.  Let SB -716 die a peaceful death. 
 
Many thanks for your efforts to stop this bill. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Charles and Nancy Johnson 
Wilsonville 
503-694-8458 
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